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ATLANTIC RO-RO CARRIERS, INC.

1051 BLOOMFIELD AVE.  CLIFTON, NEW JERSEY 07012
Phone: 973-815-1000, Fax: 973-815-1050

Dear Business Partner,

Atlantic RORO Carriers Inc. is pleased to announce that it has been certified as a participant in the US Customs Trade Partnership Against Terrorism. Also known as C-TPAT, this initiative establishes a cooperative relationship between Customs and the trade community that will strengthen the overall U.S. supply chain and border security. This program is managed by the U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP). (http://www.cbp.gov/xp/cgov/import/commercial_enforcement/ctpat/ctpat_faq.xml ) The goal of Customs Trade Partnership Against Terrorism (C-TPAT) is to increase border security and to further decrease the cost and burden of shipping legitimate goods into the United States.

By participation in C-TPAT program ARRC ensures that all its cargo transportation processes have adequate security measures in place to help safeguard all people, property, and cargo against acts of theft, violence, and dishonesty that can arise throughout the supply chain industry. Our efforts include increasing operational security within vessels, terminals, container yards and related facilities. Due to the international nature of the supply chain business, security measures are extended to our vendors and business partners around the world as well. Participation in C-TPAT program will also make ARRC, and our partners, eligible for faster processing at border crossing and will lower the frequency of inspections and detention of imported goods.

As a participant of C-TPAT we are required to document those business partners who participate in the program. For those business partners who do not participate in C-TPAT we would like to better recognize your company's security practices because one of the parts of the C-TPAT certification process involves a security survey of each of ARRC’s supply chain partner and service vendor. For this purpose, please provide us with your SVI number in case your company is already a member of C-TPAT program, if not please fill enclosed questionnaire or send us written confirmation that you follow C-TPAT requirements in your working process although not being a C-TPAT member. 

You may either fax completed questionnaire to attn: Ilya Devedzhian at 973-815-1050 or send it by e-mail attachment toilya@arrcm.com .

Your reply will be available for U.S. Customs and Border Protection and likewise will be used by ARRC to evaluate their supply chain partners and service vendors security-wise.

We hope to meet your cooperation and support in our common combat against terrorism.
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